eNewsletter: Friday 2nd February 2018

Notices to Parents and Guardians

University Fair and Workshops - Friday 9th February, 1.00 - 4.00pm, Alington Hall and Ashton Theatre

The Careers Department is running two major university events for pupils and parents next Friday. More than 35 universities will be
exhibiting at the University Fair in the Alington Hall. And in the Ashton Theatre there will be a series of presentations covering key areas of
information about higher education. If your son or daughter is even remotely thinking of going to university, this provides an important
opportunity to find out more. The two events will be happening simultaneously, but the flexibility in timings allows you to attend some of the
workshops as well as the exhibition. Further details, including a list of the universities that will be attending, is included under 'Forthcoming
Events' below.

Shrewsbury School's All-Night Sports Event in aid of Medic Malawi, Friday 9th February

I a bid to raise funds for Medic Malawi and the Shrewsbury School Eye Clinic, 30 pupils and staff will be staging an all-night sponsored sports
event. Starting at 9.00pm on Friday 9th February, they will be playing 10 sports in 10 hours - finishing at 7.00 on Saturday morning. If you
would like to sponsor them and help pay for sight-restoring work at the Eye Clinic, please see their online giving page:

Lecture by Lord Heseltine - Thursday 22nd March at 2.45pm in the Alington Hall, Shrewsbury School

Next month we are delighted to be welcoming Michael Heseltine to deliver the annual Thomas Pryce VC Memorial Lecture. Lord Heseltine,
Conservative politician and businessman, returns to his former School to reflect on his life in politics and the wider contemporary landscape.
It promises to be a fascinating lecture and an illuminating insight into the life of arguably one of the most influential politicians of his
generation.

We are anticipating a full Alington Hall for this lecture, with the entire Sixth Form in attendance alongside pupils from various invited local

schools. We have held back a number of tickets to be made available to Shrewsbury School parents. Details for obtaining these are included
under "Forthcoming Events’ below.
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Shrewsbury MUN team
win 3 Delegation Awards

Shrewsbury School's
Model United Nations
delegates returned from
the Manchester High
School for Girls MUN
Conference (27th - 28th
January) with a very
impressive haul of awards.

Nick Hancock and Chums

By Giles Bell
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The cognitive revolution
and the evolution of
humour

A report by Jennifer
Westermann (M UVI) an a
talk given by Dr Gil
Greengross as part of our
Academic Extension
lecture series.

The new Shrewsbury
School musical: ‘Rebecca -
The Drowned Bride’

Film Fellow David Clifford
was given a special back-
stage pass to film the
Technical Rehearsal of the
eagerly anticipated new
Shrewsbury School musical
based on Daphne du
Maurier's novel 'Rebecca’
and chat to the cast...

“The Drowned Bride' -
photo gallery

Photos taken at the Dress
Rehearsal of the new
Shrewsbury School Musical
by William Temple

Avisit to the new
Shrewsbury International
School Hong Kong

Eight Committee members
of the Friends of
Shrewsbury School Hong
Kong (FSSHK) enjoyed a
very informative visit last
month to the Admissions
Office of the soan-to-be-
opened Shrewsbury
International School HK in
Tseung..

Forthcoming Events

Fencing: Three Salopians
qualify for the British
Youth Championships

Shrewsbury School's
Epéeists were in fine form
at the West Midlands
British Youth Qualifiers on
Sunday 28th January.

Fives: Shrewsbury School
senior girls and boys reach
national EFA Under-21
finals

Congratulations to
Shrewsbury Fives pairs
Sophia Breese & Lizzie
Ware, Ella Windle & Issy
Wong and Will Sissons &
Tom Breese (OS) on their
outstanding showing in the
EFA Under-21s
Tournament on Sunday
28...

All these events, and many others, are listed in detail in our website

No Events added to the Newsletter.



